
Public comment for Finance and Governance Committee: 

Item 124.3a 

As someone who had played tennis for many years this is to alert you to the Lowestoft Town's 

Tennis Clubs failings. I had been in a proper tennis club for many years and tried to join the Town 

Club, previously at Broadland.  They had nothing on offer as I wasn't in one of their teams-I spent a 

couple of evenings watching other people play match games. They did offer me coaching, but as I 

have played for a number of years I declined. 

If Lowestoft TC simply gives them these facilities with them not having a proper club I think that is 

wrong. My club had loads of members of all ages and diversities. There were numerous activities on 

offer for ALL members all week.  Simply match play and coaching is not a club in my opinion. the first 

requirement should be what are they going to offer to the community?  

 


